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Dear Sir,

I wish to voice my objection to the development under consultation .

I live in Stockton Heath and having looked at the proposed plans, I do not consider this to
be a sound plan .

Traffic through the village is already causing congestion , and the building of houses in
Pewterspear, Grappenhall Heys, Thelwall Heys and Wrights Green will increase the
number of vehicles through Stockton Heath causing further congestion .
As we are all becoming more aware of climate change and conservation issues, more
pollution coming through our small village will have an adverse effect on the health of
residents.
More vehicles will mean more wear and tear on the roads and an increase in particulate
pollution. Proposed road improvements are inadequate and there is also the issue of canal
crossings which already are unable to cope with the amount of traffic . The number of
vehicles going under Lumbrook is already a problem, especially at certain times of the day ,
and any additional traffic would result in further delays and pollution.

Facilities in Stockton Heath such as GP practices, dentists and schools are already
stretched to the limit and cannot cope with extra people on their books . New facilities will
take time to build, and the result will be that both existing and new residents of the area
will be disadvantaged.

I have lived in this area for all my life , and strongly oppose the use of Greenbelt land for
further development . It will destroy the countryside and change the area FOREVER. Once
this land is built upon, we will have lost our fields and agricultural land , and there is no
going back .

This plan does not meet the needs of people in the local area and cannot be justified .

Yours faithfully
Helen Taylor



 

 

 




